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When Did You  
Last Open Your  
Phone Book?

 It’s Time to  
 Opt Out!
Getting a phone book  
you don't use is equal to  
burning 8.8 pounds of coal—  
for no reason.

Opt Out in  
Just 3 Minutes 

  1
Visit yellowpagesoptout.com, 
enter your zip code, & create an 
account.

2
Click "Opt out of or order direc-
tories," and select the specific 
phone books and junk mail you 
don’t want on your doorstep.

3
Press "Save Changes."
It's Easy!

 	
Did you opt out? Tweet about it!  
#GetOffMyDoorstep  
#TheseWereTrees


